
My name is Susan Evans and I am a registered voter in Days Creek, Oregon. I am 

writing to request that the committee vote in favor of HB 2927. The current rules to 

the Electoral College are unrealistically arcane for today's voting. All four other 

presidential candidates besides Hillary Clinton who also lost in the Electoral College 

won the popular vote. Why are we still holding on to such an outdated approach? 

Please do your best to modernize this unfair system and make the popular vote our 

fair and democratic approach to electing our leaders! 

 

We have lived in Oregon since the early 70's, and the votes of Oregonians too often 

do not seem to count! Thanks for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Evans 

 


